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We are open

Our terminals in both Denmark and Sweden are open despite the current
situation with the coronavirus outbreak, with the exception of the cruise
terminals in Copenhagen. Denmark's borders are closed to passenger traffic;
we cannot therefore receive any cruise passengers on the Danish side until
mid-April at the earliest.

Although the other terminals are completely open, we are trying to plan our
operations so as to minimise any potential risk of infection, which may mean
that the operational flow changes a little – all to ensure we look after our
customers, partners and employees.



However, we are finding a great deal of understanding from our customers
and partners and for this we would like to thank you very much, because we
are all helping to make everything work.
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